
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

Hello friends and neighbors, hope you’re having an enjoyable summer.

Coming up on August 1 we are excited to have Real Manage take over operation of our community.  They have
been transitioning over the last couple of months with our managers and employees.  It’s important to note that
while they are going to provide the expertise and operational knowledge, the board still maintains control of any

changes or decisions that are made. We are retaining all of our employees and actually are offering a better
benefit package to them.  It’s an exciting time for our community as we will have the expertise needed to

effectively drive revenue to the golf course and restaurant, have updated systems to make our employees lives
easier as well as more efficient and much more convenient access for our residents.  

The board is happy to announce that based on feedback from residents, beginning in September we will combine
the workshop and the board meeting on the same day.   So instead of the workshop being on Tuesdays and the

board meeting on Thursdays, the workshop will begin on Thursdays at 7 PM followed by the actual board
meeting.

Congratulations to Mary Darrow. She was appointed to the board to fill the vacancy. Mary has an extensive
financial background and will be an excellent addition to our solid team. 

We’d like to thank Juan Lopez for his contribution to the board over the last several years. I don’t believe anyone
worked as hard as he did as he pulled double duty being the president of the ILE utility as well. Additionally, we’d

like to welcome Mike Darrow, who was appointed to the ILE utility board last week.   Mike brings extensive
experience in water and municipality management.

We are happy to announce that one of the playground shades has been installed and two more are on the way,
which should bring some relief and much-needed shade to the playground area. 

A friendly reminder-if you don’t have a gate key card, I encourage you to pick one up in the office. They are $15.
Obviously you can utilize the call box to let yourself or have someone let you in, but it’s good to have a back up.

This past weekend a relatively new resident wasn’t able to get someone over the phone and lifted the gate
manually to gain access and with that caused over $1600 in damages.  They did come forward, which is admirable,

however they are charged with the cost of the repair now.

We had pretty close to $400,000 budgeted for paving, we received bids and the paving will commence at the end
of August/beginning of September.  We targeted the roads that were in very bad shape and had the highest

density of homes.  

The county has ramped up code enforcement in our community.   If you are unsure of the code violations, please
reach out to the office and we can provide you direct from the county what is enforceable.  I know several notices

of violation have been issued in the last several weeks.   Let’s all do our part to keep our amazing community
looking its best.

Frank and Andy and the restaurant staff have done an amazing job in a consistent experience in the restaurant to
include food and service.  The expenses for the restaurant are down versus a year ago, which is pretty impressive

given the cost of goods has increased over the last year.  

Julie and Rebecca and the social committee have many events planned throughout the rest of the year and into
next year. Some are regular events and some are very unique and fun.  Check out the calendar on our website for

all the events happening in our community monthly.

Thanks for all of your support. I look forward to seeing you around.

Bill
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ILE ADMINISTRATION Business 

Golf Course Superintendent
Danny Lunceford - golfsupt@ilefl.com

Pro Shop Manager
Robin Samson - proshop@ilefl.com

(863) 692-1514

Parkways Supervisor
Tim Underwood - pwsupt@ilefl.com

Restaurant Manager
 Andy Ross - restmgr19@ilefl.com

(863) 692-2116

Indian Lake Estates, Inc.
P.O. Box 7395

Indian Lake Estates, FL 33855-7395
(U.S. Funds Only)

Newsletter Submissions    
   

News articles must be submitted to the Business 

Office no later than the 20th of each month. 
adminasst@ilefl.com

 Please keep your article brief and to the point, no
longer than 350 words. Please include your name and

phone number. ILE reserves the right to edit or
decide which articles will be placed in the ILE

Newsletter. For more information, please call the

business office at (863) 692-1433. 

ILE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Bill Haack - President
b.haack.dir@ilefl.com

Frank Miller- Vice President
f.miller.dir@ilefl.com

Julie Arbeau - Secretary
j.arbeau.dir@ilefl.com

Rod Raner - Treasurer
r.raner.dir@ilefl.com

Al Oliveri - Director
a.oliveri.dir@ilefl.com

Rebecca Watson - Director
r.watson.dir@ilefl.com

 Mary Darrow- Director
m.darrow.dir@ilefl.com

2025 ILE Board & General Meeting Dates,
Times, & Posted By

Type of Meeting          Dates                                Posted by

Board Meeting            August 28, 2025, 6 PM                    8/21

Board Meeting            September 25, 2025, 7 PM             9/18

General Meeting         October 9, 2025, 7 PM                      9/8

Board Meeting            October 23, 2025, 7 PM               10/16

Budget Presentation November 6, 2025, 7 PM                11/1

Candidate Deadline   November 19, 2025, 7 PM.          10/24

Board Meeting            November 20, 2025, 7 PM           11/13

Candidates Night       December 4, 2025, 7 PM             11/20

Annual/Elections       December 11, 2025, 7 PM           10/24

Reorganization Mtg   December 16, 2025, 10 am

Board Meeting            December 18, 2025, 7 PM            12/11
Newsletter Subscriptions

Newsletter Subscriptions to the Indian Lake Estates
Community News

Published every other month.
2024 yearly subscription rates are as follows:

United States - $21
Non-U.S. - $25
E-Scribe - Free

Rates are established by Indian Lake Estates, Inc. and
are subject to change on a yearly basis. Subscriptions

may be made in person at the ILE
Business Office or by mail. Make checks payable and

send to:

PLEASE NOTE THE TIME CHANGE TO 7 PM, ALSO NO TUESDAY WORKSHOP
STARTING 9/25. COMBINED WORKSHOP/BOARDMEETING ON THURSDAYS



ILE SECURITY INFORMATION

Emergency Call:  911
Polk County Sheriff’s Office:  863-298-6200
Polk County Animal Control: 863-499-2600

For Owners/Guests to operate gate:  (Prior to use, resident must contact office and have
their phone number added to the security program) Scroll to your name. Key in the four
digit code.  Phone will ring, answer, dial 9 then hang up.

Gate arms are now active ( No tailgating )
If you have any police emergency such as theft, burglary, suspicious vehicles or
persons, you must contact the Sheriff's office directly and file a report.

Effective immediately and per the Polk County Sheriff’s Office, the CAPS patrol will no
longer be permitted to complete house checks. If you are going away, we recommend you
contact a friend or neighbor to keep an eye on your house.

REMEMBER: “SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING”

Hand & Foot Cards - Tuesdays - Terrace Room - 12 PM
Euchre - Tuesdays - Terrace Room - 7 PM 
Men's Golf- Wednesdays - Golf Conference - 8:30 AM 
Bridge- Wednesdays - Terrace Room - 9:30 AM 
Mahjong- Wednesdays - Library - 1 PM 
Ladies Golf - Thursdays - Golf Conference - 8:30 AM 
Art Class - Thursdays - Terrace Room - 1 PM 
Line Dancing - Wednesdays - Ballroom -10AM 
Yacht Club Meeting - 2nd Wednesday each month - 6 PM 
Dominoes - Fridays - Terrace Room - 12 PM
Pickleball - Everyday - Dawn Till Dusk

COMMUNITY CLUBS AND ACTIVITES
PLEASE CHECK BEFORE TRYING TO ATTEND

Anyone caught damaging ILE or personal property will
be prosecuted to the full extent of the law

WARNING



ILE Utilities
Office: (863) 692-2600

ileuinfo@ilefl.com

Water Plant Operator: (863) 232-7563
ileuoper@ilefl.com

2025 Board of Directors  Troy McIntyre - President
Mike Darrow - Vice President

Sue Raychel - Treasurer
Donnie Arbeau - Board Member

Eric Pressley - Board Member

To report water issues or request new service: Call: 863-692-2600 or 863-692-1433
Email: ileuinfo@ilefl.com

BOARD MEETINGS:

The Board of Directors meet the first Wednesday of each month at 6:00 PM in Clubhouse Conference Room.

The 2025 Schedule is:

BOARD MEETINGS
Conference room 6PM

                      August 6     September 3                  
                      October 1    November 5
                              December 3
            Dec. 10 Annual meeting/Elections

To our ILEU customers:

Our backup pump (pump #2) failed several weeks ago.  The cost of repair was close to
$37,000 and we had a little over $30,000 in reserves.  

Given the short fall, you will notice a one time $30 assessment on the next utility bill to
cover the shortage and replenish the reserves with a few thousand dollars.  We

appreciate your understanding as this is a necessary step to keep us solvent.

We want to thank Juan Lopez for all his contributions to the ILE board and as president
of the ILEU board. Juan tendered his resignation a couple of weeks ago and Troy

McIntyre was voted in as president and Mike Darrow recently joined the board as vice
president.  Mike has extensive experience in municipality water management.



8/27

Mystery dinner  is an Adults only Event



AUGUST 14    6 PM 

SUNDAY AUGUST 17 
&

SUNDAY AUGUST 31



SUMMER GOLF
RatesRates

May 1- October 31 2025
18 Holes $27  -  Cart Fee $12

9 Holes $19  -  Cart Fee $9

863-692-1514   7510 Red Grange Blvd, ILE, FL

ALL YOU CAN PLAY 
2 PM AND AFTER

$21 
9 OR 18 HOLES



Greetings,

 July has been an exceptionally rainy month, experiencing twice
the rainfall of the previous year. Consequently, the Ponds on the
Golf Course have overflowed, resulting in the inability of the
water to drain. This situation has brought unusual Golf Course
closures.
We anticipate that the rainfall in August will alleviate the flooding
and allow the Ponds to drain. The ongoing challenges posed by
this weather have had a significant impact on all involved, and
we extend our sincere gratitude to the staff for their unwavering
dedication and hard work. Despite the extreme heat and rain,
they have all demonstrated exceptional resilience in ensuring the
smooth operation of the Golf Course.

Respectfully 
Danny Lunceford 

GOLF NEWS



As school is quickly approaching, the Summer Reading Event is coming to a completion. We had a
wonderful turnout of various students participating and gaining the many rewards. Once again,
we would love to thank ILE board members, 19  hole, and Nosh for their generous contributions
to this literary endeavor. Additionally, we want to thank you for making a visit to the library a
normal part of life and getting books in the hands of our young ones. Statistically, children who
read for pleasure have higher academic achievements, have higher reading scores, do better in
school, and have better mental health.

th

We also want to thank those that came out to support the Lake Wales book mobile. We hope to do
it again next summer. Sharing with Lake Wales library enables us to boost the number of books
that are available for our patrons. If you are interested in how to borrow books from Lake Wales,
please stop by and we will show you how. Getting a public library card has many bonuses. Check
it out. Lol 
As we enter into Florida’s rainy season, you may be wondering what to do with all that inside time.
We have books, movies, and puzzles to fill your schedule. Don’t wait until you have a rainy day.
Reading isn’t just for kids. Here are some recent statistics. Do you fit into the norm?
1.65% of Americans have read a printed book in the past year.
2.The average American reads 12 books per year.
3.80% of American adults say they have read a good book in the past year.

We have been doing some major rearrangements to our library. We hope you will love the
changes. If you get a chance, come by and see.
Do you know someone that volunteers at the I.L.E. library? Thank them for all their time and effort
donated to help make our place more enjoyable for all. If you would like to be part of our team,
please contact us at Library@ilefl.com

Our Summer hours are Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 10-noon. Look for additional
times during specific months.

ILE Library News

We need your help! The library has
started collecting the soda tabs for
the Ronald McDonald house. Look for
locations throughout the club house
or just place them in a plastic bag and
then slide them in door slot if the
library is not open.

 We appreciate your help.





 

Please visit our official Facebook page with official notifications
Indian Lake Estates Golf & Country Club

Website: Indianlakeestatesinc.com
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